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Committee Members 

The committee is now composed of two members as Jane Birkbeck decided not to 

continue on the UVRA board of directors. 

This situation reflects the shortage of volunteers affecting the entire board. 

 

Marketing Pamphlet 

The committee has had intermittent discussions on the pamphlet but has not formally 

met this year.  The Committee presented a list of inclusion requirements to the UVRA 

board for discussion and a refined list was developed.   Margaret Klatt has taken 

photographs at some UVRA events such as the Christmas lunch for possible inclusion 

in the pamphlet. 

Work on this document continues. 

 

Committee Members:: Margaret Klatt (Acting Chair),  Susan Service 

 


